October 4, 2012
National Conference of Bar Examiners
Re: Jack Fritz
Dear Madam/Sir:  

1) It is a great pleasure to write in behalf of Jack Fritz, whom I have known for about six years. 
2) While at UCSB, Jack took three courses from me (Soc 152A, B, and C—a sequence of courses about the science of human sexuality), earning “A” and “A+” grades in all of them. You could hardly ask to find a more competent person than Jack: He is brilliant young man who loves reading, debating, critical thinking and a broad range of intellectual topics, having already developed very sophisticated skills in many areas.
3) Jack is an extremely trustworthy person. He is extremely honest and reliable. In addition he is kind and spontaneously giving in his nature. 

4) Yes, I unequivocally recommend that he be admitted to the bar. 

Sincerely,

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu 

